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       Charlotte County Fire & EMS 
              5” Storz Connection Requirement 

 
Effective immediately, Charlotte County Fire & EMS will now require 5” Storz connections in place 
of the 2 ½” siamese connection. 
 
The following shall be required: 
 

1) Shall be a 5” Storz connection. 
2) Shall be located 30” above finish grade. 
3) Shall have a 30-degree angle pattern. 
4) Shall be within 100’ of the fire hydrant. 

 
This change will affect all newly permitted construction with Charlotte County Fire & EMS 
jurisdiction. A Storz connection will also be required on all repairs, replacements and/or 
remodels. 

 

 

Scott P. Morris 
Fire Marshal 
Charlotte County Fire & EMS 
 


